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  Hi, my name is Angelina Woodberry . I have lived in district  3 for  20 years. I would
like to keep my community together. 

My community consists of renters. Proud renters who may change apartment
complexes but remain within district 3, primarily the west Arden Arcade area.  We are
hard working families with children. 

My community is located: within Ethan Way to the West, Fulton Ave. to the East,
Northgate to the South, and Auburn Blvd to the North. 

My community is not  similar to other neighborhoods.  We are rather unique. We are
extremely close to the City proper and on the far end of Arden Arcade/Carmichael
area.

My community is different from the following neighborhoods: Sierra Oaks, Arden
Manor, Arden Oaks 

Community histories or issues that emphasize why it is important to keep my
community together.   Socioeconomic similarities tie this area together. There are
more apartment renters in this area than homeowners. We are a designated
resettlement area for the refugees and they have found a home here. 

Please keep this area together.

Angelina R. J. Woodberry
Hurley Way
95825
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